
HB 1592 -- HEALTH MAINTENANCE ORGANIZATIONS

SPONSOR: Gosen

Currently, health maintenance organizations have the power to offer
health benefit plans which contain variable co-payments. This bill
specifies that co-payments may exceed 50% of the total cost of the
service except where prohibited by law.


